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August 17th, 2025 Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary

Parish
Sacred Heart & Saint Jude Parish Office
9 N. Brown St.
Lewistown, PA 17044
717-242-2781

Mon-Thurs: 9:00am - 3:00pm 
Office hours are available by phone or in
person at our Lewistown office.

Sacred Heart of Jesus School
110 N. Dorcas St.
Lewistown, PA 17044
717-248-5351
sacredheartschool.com

Clergy & Staff

Rev. Kevin J. Coyle, Pastor
          frcoyle@sacredheartlewistown.com

Deborah Henry, Principal
          principal@sacredheartschool.com

Cathy Stout, Pastoral Associate
          cstout@sacredheartlewistown.com

Jodi Peters, Parish Office Manager
          shfinance@sacredheartlewistown.com

Adrienne Zannino, St. Jude Parish
                                  Office Administrator 
          azannino@hbgdiocese.org

Ashley Henry, Advancement Director &
                         Executive Assistant
          development@sacredheartschool.com

Andrew Corkins, Maintenance & Custodial
 

Confession

The Sacrament of Confession is offered at 3:00 pm on
Saturdays at Sacred Heart, Lewistown, and at 6:00 pm on
Wednesdays and 8:30 am on Sundays at St. Jude, Mifflintown.
Appointments for confession can be made by calling the Parish
Office. 

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here! No matter who you
are, where you come from, or where you are
on your journey of faith, please know that
you are welcome here.
Sacred Heart Parish, Lewistown, and Saint
Jude Parish, Mifflintown, are two separate
Catholic parish communities in the Diocese
of Harrisburg. Our shared office space is
located in Lewistown, PA.

Sacred Heart of Jesus, Lewistown  |  Saint Jude Thaddeus, Mifflintown

School

Bulletin Requests

Please submit bulletin requests to Ashley Henry at
development@sacredheartschool.com by Friday at 8:00am of
the previous week for requested publication. 



Help is Here for You

Counseling Services: 

Diocese of Harrisburg Catholic Charities 
Capital Region Counseling Office 
Kelly Bolton, LSW 
939 East Park Drive, Suite 101 
717-233-7978 
kbolton@cchbg.org 

SacramentsInformation Center

Baptism

Baptism workshops are offered for parents each
month. To register for a workshop, please contact
the Parish Office. Once you complete a workshop,
we can schedule your child’s baptism. 

Interested In Becoming Catholic?

Are you still in need of a few sacraments? Are you
an adult who would like to be baptized,
confirmed, or receive Communion in the Church?
Through preparation and formation, teens and
adults are invited to discover the teachings of the
Catholic faith and come to know Jesus in the
Eucharist. Our Parish Office can help guide you in
your next steps to become Catholic.

Holy Matrimony & Convalidation

If you would like to be married in the Catholic
Church or if you are currently married civilly and
would like your marriage to be convalidated
(blessed by the church), contact the Parish
Office to get started in a new engaging
preparation program. We will need 9 months
notice to schedule a Wedding Mass or
Ceremony.

Anointing Of The Sick & Last

Rites

Anyone who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery
may schedule a sacramental anointing by calling
the Parish Office. If someone is in danger of death,
please contact the Parish Office and choose the
emergency option.

Altar Flowers

Flower memorial dates are available. Call the
office for available dates. 

Mass Intentions

Anyone may request a Mass to be said for a
deceased family member or friend.
Intentions are $10 per Mass
Intentions are printed weekly in the church
bulletin.
Bring your intentions to the office during
office hours.

Faithful Departed

In the charity of your prayers, please pray for the
repose of the soul of Paulette Reed who entered
into eternal rest on Wednesday, August 6 . May
the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace.  

This Week on Formed

Formed is free to all parishioners at both Sacred
Heart and St. Jude. Simply visit formed.org and
click sign up to see what they have to offer!  



Sacred Heart Mass Schedule

Saturday, Aug. 16       4:00 pm |Rose Weyerth

Sunday, Aug. 17        11:00 am |People of the Parishth

Thursday, Aug. 21       9:00 am |No Massst

Friday, Aug. 22            9:00 am |No Massnd

Saturday, Aug. 23       4:00 pm |Intentions of Anne Marie Showersrd

Sunday, Aug. 24        11:00 am |Nancy Tranquchth

Sacred Heart of Jesus, Lewistown

Sacred Heart Parish
106 N. DORCAS ST., LEWISTOWN, PA  |  SACREDHEARTLEWISTOWN.COM

Stewardship

August 10th:               $6,220.55

Diocesan Annual Campaign

Parish Goal:                   $36,246.43
Total Committed:          $46,750.00
Donations Received:     $43,087.00 

Adult Christmas Choir

Do you enjoy singing? Think you can't sing in a
choir? Think again!!

If you have any interest in singing for the Christmas
Eve Mass please let Cathy Stout know by emailing
her at cstout@sacredheartlewistown.com or
calling/texting to 814-360-4268. 

If there is enough interest rehearsals will begin in
mid-September. Stay tuned!

Voices needed

Is Your Information Up to Date?

Did you hear the news? It’s time for a Parish Census.
After much investigation, we have found that many
of our parishioner’s records are incorrect,
incomplete or not recorded at all. Please take your
envelope from church, complete, and return as
soon as possible. 

This will help us make sure we have your most up to
date information, create new ministries & activities,
visiting the homebound & nursing homes, and
simply just getting to know each other better. 

Parish Census

Food for the Poor

We welcome Rev. Michael Onyekuru to all Masses the
weekend of August 23-24, a missionary providing
direct relief to the poor throughout Latin America
and the Caribbean.

Father Onyekuru will share personal witness about
Food For The Poor’s mission to care for the destitute
as a means of living out the Gospel mandate to love
one another. 

Fr. Michael is a dedicated priest of the Archdiocese of
Atlanta, formed in Rome and ordained in 2000, with a
strong foundation in Canon Law and Clinical
Counseling Psychology. Rooted in a family rich in
religious vocations, he has served the Church
through parish ministry, counseling, and tribunal
work, and now serves as Judicial Vicar. His ministry
has been marked by a deep commitment to the poor
and vulnerable.

Welcome Father Onyekuru

Thank you Brother Knights

Many thanks to the Knights of Columbus for helping
to bring our parish together at the annual picnic.
Food and fun always makes for a great opportunity
for fellowship. After Mass last Sunday, I needed to
meet with a family for a funeral consultation and
then anoint someone in their final hour at the
hospital so I was unable to join you all at the Lion's
Club. I am sorry that my absence was noticed.
Please continue to pray for vocations to the
priesthood in our diocese. - Father Coyle

A word of gratitude 

mailto:cstout@sacredheartlewistown.com


St. Jude Parish
3918 WILLIAM PENN HWY., MIFFLINTOWN, PA  |  STJUDEMIFFLINTOWN.COM

St. Jude Mass Schedule

Sunday, Aug. 17           9:00 am |Anne Zarnowskith

Monday, Aug. 18          9:00 am |Norman Stewartth

Wednesday, Aug. 20    6:30 pm |No Massth

Sunday, Aug. 24            9:00 am |People of the Parishth

St. Jude Parish, Mifflintown
Stewardship

August 10th:         $2,305.00

Diocesan Annual Campaign

Parish Goal:                    $13,401.13
Total Committed:           $15,902.00
Donations Received:      $15,884.00

Extraordinary Ministers

Training

Have you served an an Extraordinary Minister of
Holy Communion in the past or are currently
serving? Do you feel God calling you to help serve
at the alter in an extraordinary way?

Please contact the Parish Office if you would like
to participate in a Diocesan training session to be
held at St. Jude. This opportunity for ministry is
open to registered parishioners at St. Jude Parish
who are in good standing with the teachings of the
Catholic Church. 

Answering God’s Call

We’d love for you to join us — sign up in the
narthex!

Women’s Guild Meetings & Events

This Fall

The women's guild is resuming the monthly
meetings for August, September, October and
November. The meetings are the last Tuesday of
the month at 6:30 in the social hall of the church.
All women are invited to participate.

SAVE THE DATE:
The annual Ladies Night Out will be on Tuesday
evening, September 23 . We begin at 6:00 by
praying the Rosary, followed by wine and cheese.
Dinner will be about 7:00. Menu and sign-up sheet
will be in the narthex the beginning of September.  

rd

Just a reminder, we pray the Rosary every Sunday
morning at 8:30 before Mass. If you would be
interested in leading , please see Cathy Fitz.

Join Us for Prayer & Friendship



To report suspected child abuse, call:
PA Child Abuse Hotline     1-800-932-0313
Diocese of Harrisburg   1-800-626-1608

Community Corner Diocese of Harrisburg



Sacred Heart School
110 N. DORCAS ST., LEWISTOWN, PA  |  SACREDHEARTSCHOOL.COM

Help Us Spread the Word

Do you have a front yard or visible location at your
home or business? Please consider placing a
Sacred Heart School yard sign to help us raise
awareness and invite new families to our school.
Signs are available in the back of church and on
the school porch. Just grab one on your way out
and proudly display it! Let’s work together to share
the gift of Sacred Heart School with our neighbors!

SHS Yard Signs 

Cafeteria Volunteers Needed

Sacred Heart School is in need of breakfast and
lunch volunteers for the 2025-2026 school year. If
you are interested or know of anyone that would
be interested, please call the school office and
Ashley Henry would be more then happy to
schedule a time to help you get your clearances. 

Service with a smile 

Enrolling Now... K - 6th Grade

Sacred Heart School is now accepting registrations for
grades K - 6th for the 2025-2026 school year!
Kindergarten students need to be age 5 by Sept. 1,
2025. Scholarships and Financial Aid are available for
Grades K - 6. To schedule a visit or to learn more
please call the school office or email Ashley Henry.
People of all faith traditions are welcome to join our
school family. 

2025-2026 Academic Year!

Making a splash into Kindergarten! Last week, our
newest SHS Family members dove into K Camp to
get a sneak peek at the exciting adventures of
learning ahead!



Meet Your Parish Council

Sacred Heart Parish St. Jude Parish

Ex officio members Ex officio members

Father Kevin Coyle
Deborah Henry
Jodi Peters
Adrienne Zannino
Ashley Henry
Cathy Stout
Finance Council Representative 
School Board Representative 

Appointed Members

Ruth Allison
Cathy Michaels
Tristen Kline

Nominated Members

Sandy Dedmon
Julie Yerger
Bill Napikoski 

Father Kevin Coyle
Adrienne Zannino
Financial Consultant/Representative

Appointed Members

Rafael Perez-Bravo

Nominated Members

Scott Arnold 
Terri Kromel
Sandra Ortiz
Daniel Swigart

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who submitted nominations and
expressed interest in serving on our Parish Council. Your willingness to step forward and
share your time, talents, and prayerful commitment is a true blessing to our parish
community.

The Parish Council plays a vital role in the life of our parish. As an advisory body to our
pastor, the council helps discern our parish’s needs, plan for the future, and ensure that our
ministries and activities reflect the mission of the Church. Through prayer, discussion, and
collaboration, members help guide our parish toward spiritual growth, stewardship, and a
stronger sense of community.

Thank you once again for your participation, support, and dedication to making our parish a
place where faith can flourish and all are welcomed. Please keep our Parish Council members
in your prayers as they continue their work of serving our parish family.






